
 

St Alban’s Catholic Primary School 

 

 Newsletter to Parents                                     June 3rd 2019  
 

Dear Parents, 
 
We are delighted to see all the children back to school for our final half term. We have lots of events 
and trips taking place this half term so it is very busy for everyone. The events list has gone out a 
couple of times but it is overleaf again and is up-dated. We have a theatre company visiting school on 
Friday to share “The Legend of King Arthur” with the children so we hope they will enjoy this. Our 
First Communion children started making their first communion in groups in the parish over half 
term. This will continue for a few more weeks so please keep our children in your prayers. 
 
With best wishes, 
 
 
Mrs C.L. Frost                  
Headteacher 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

    Freezy Friday is back! 
Every Friday after school,  

ice pops (30p) and ice lollies (50p) 
on sale in the little dining room! 

 

Please come along and support the H.S.A 
 

       

   
 
 

 

 

 

Road Safety 

Please take care when arriving to school and collecting from school, both 

pedestrians and drivers! It gets very busy outside school and it only takes 

a moment of distraction for an accident to occur! Also, parents of pupils 

walking to school, please have a chat about safe routes, crossing places 

and sensible, responsible behaviour. We have had a couple of reports of 

near misses recently and we want to ensure all the children are safe.  



The Greenspace Challenge! 
 
We’d like to encourage children across Wirral to get out and about and enjoy the local green spaces.  
This year, as part of our Year of Environment, we are competing in Liverpool City Region’s 
Greenspace Challenge. This year-long challenge invites Wirral to discover and share sightings of the 
animals, insects and plants that they can see in our local area. 
 

We would like to invite you to join the challenge and help Wirral battle to reach the top of the 
wildlife spotting leader board. We want to encourage our younger generations to get more active 
and to enjoy getting outdoors. The challenge also shows them the importance of the wildlife around 
us and the importance of protecting it. By getting involved, you can help identify more animals and 
plants that might need conserving or managing in our local parks and spaces.   
 

To take part you’ll need to download the ‘iNaturalist’ app on a mobile or tablet from the App Store or 
Google Play. Simply spot any sort of wildlife at any of Wirral’s parks, take a picture and share your 
observation by uploading to iNaturalist.  
 

With our recent success in the City Nature Challenge, when we joined forces with our fellow 
Liverpool City Region competitors to compete in an international challenge with 159 other cities 
worldwide and placed 24th in the observation leader board, we are keen to continue our success.  
 

The Year of Environment is an initiative that showcases the city region’s natural assets and celebrates 
the valuable work done by many in the region to maintain the local environment. You too can help 
maintain and protect the wildlife that we have in our local area by taking part in the Greenspace 
Challenge.  
 

If you would like to find out more about the Year of Environment, please visit: http://yoe2019.org.uk 
 

 
SUMMER TERM SCHOOL EVENTS COMING UP! 

 
 
 
Friday June 7th 
Theatre company visit to school  –  
The Legend of King Arthur 
Wednesday June 12th 
Y5 to Upton Hall  
Thursday June 13th 
“Kinball” for Y5 & Y6 in school 
Friday June 14th  
Class 10 Assembly 
Tuesday June 18th 
New Parents Induction Meeting 
Wednesday June 19th 
Y4 Vikings Day in school 
Thursday June 20th 1.30pm  
First Communion Celebration Mass 
Friday June 21st   
Class 6 Assembly 9.15am 
Tuesday June 25th 
Y2 Trip to Liverpool Museum 
Wednesday June 26th  
Infants Sports (am only) 
Thursday June 27th 
Y3/4/5 School Disco 
 

Monday July 1st  
Y3 Celts Trip 
Wednesday July 3rd 

 Y5 to St. Mary’s 

 Infant Sports Reserve date 

 PARENTS EVENING 
Thursday July 4th  
Y5 trip to Speke Hall 
Saturday July 6th - SUMMER FAIR 12pm 
Wednesday July 10th – Induction Day 
for Y6 Secondary School Visits 
Friday July 12th 
Junior Sports (am only) 
Sunday July 14th 9.30am 
Children’s Mass at St. Alban’s 
Tuesday July 16th 

 Junior Sports Reserve date 

 7pm Y6 Summer Production 
Wednesday July 17th -  Y6 Trip 
Thursday July 18th  

 9.30am  Y6 Leavers Mass 

 5pm  Leavers Disco 
Friday July 19th 
Break up from school! 1.45pm finish 
 
 

http://yoe2019.org.uk/

